
 

 

Friars Primary Foundation School 
Webber Street London SE1 0RF 

T: 020 7207 1807 
E: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 
W: www.friarsprimaryschool.com 

 

 

Achieving excellence in a happy, nurturing and safe environment  
Compassion, Creativity, Endeavour, Resilience, Respect, Responsibility 

  

 

 

19th September 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Year 2 will be visiting the Unicorn Theatre on Friday September 26th to watch the play The 

Three Little Pigs. We will be walking to the theatre on Tooley Street. We will leave school at 

9.30am and return by 2.00pm. 

Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip, please remember no nuts, chocolate, sweets 

or flavoured/fizzy drinks.  Please make sure they bring a suitable jacket in case of rain. If 

your child requires a school packed lunch please indicate on the permission slip below and 

return no later than 9.30am Monday 22nd September 2025..  

We will need 3 parent volunteers to join us on this outing. If you are available to help please 

complete the permission slip and let me know.  

Many thanks,  

 

Catherine Coate 

Year 2 class teacher 
 

 

Unicorn Theatre Trip. 

 

Dear Catherine  

 

I give permission for my child (insert child’s name)    _____________________________________ to attend the Year 2 

trip to the Unicorn Theatre on Friday September  26th. 

 

My child will require a school packed lunch. (please tick) Yes          No 
 

 

I am able to volunteer to help on the trip (please tick) Yes          No 
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